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I want Oregon to support fish and wildlife. I want legislative measure and programs to be
enacted that make timber companies responsible for managing their land in a way that is
beneficial to wildlife and fish. I know it is a tough job to have to choose between schools and
the environment, but please ask yourselves why do we have to sacrifice one for the other while
corporations make out like bandits leaving all other beings to suffer with the trouble that they
have caused.
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